
 







 

 

 

 

 
             
 

           







             

               
           

     








   

              

          


 
           

 



 

  

 

 

         
  
    
   

           

            
           
      

         
 




         
          
        
            


 
         
            
       
          
        
    




 

  

71%

2%

27%

Wrong Time: The new paid sick 
days law imposes an unnecessary 
mandate on businesses at a time 
when the economy continues to 
perform poorly and jobs are scarce.  
When government imposes require-
ments on business, costs rise and 
businesses struggle. Even those 
who support the principle of 
providing paid sick days worry that 
now is not the right time to impose 
these new requirements. 

Right Time: At a time when working 
people need to be able to keep their 
jobs and support their families, the 
new paid sick days law is more 
important than ever.  Workers are 
vulnerable now and cannot afford to 
lose income or risk being fired 
simply because they have the flu or 
a child needs medical care. Re-
building the middle class and 
strengthening families' economic 
security requires common-sense 
protections like paid sick days.

Not sure

Wrong time/
unnecessary 
mandate

Right time/
more important
than ever
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